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Dear All 

 

LADBROOKE JMI SCHOOL 2015/16 

 

Our Motto is ‘Work Together, Achieve Together’ and we continue to live up to this with a great team 

effort from the whole school community to achieve our goals.  The school’s priority is to provide a 

good academic education but at Ladbrooke we continue to provide much, much more in terms of 

developing and shaping our children.   

 

We would particularly like to thank Miss Webster and all the school staff who have worked 

exceptionally hard during the year.  We say goodbye to Ms Shelbourn and Mrs McCarthy who have 

provided maternity cover this last year.  We thank them for their enthusiasm and contribution to the 

school and wish them all the very best for the future.   

 

Whilst the school has a major impact on the education of the children, it is also the support of 

parents, guardians and others outside of school that really helps to shape the future of our children.  

So, our thanks to all of you!  And lastly, but by no means least, thank you to all the children who have 

worked hard during the year but have hopefully also enjoyed themselves.  We particularly wish our 

Year 6 the very best as they move onto secondary school. 

 

We would also like to thank FOLS for their sterling work fund raising and organising various events 

and activities throughout the year.  The added benefit of these is that they also raise a lot of money 

for the school which has helped to fund the Outdoor Classroom – which our children have called the 

Owl House and Friendship Fields.   

 

We believe we have a good well rounded governing body that fulfils its functions in a rigorous way, 

though we are by no means complacent.  The fantastic staff, the pupils and the parents/guardians at 

the school certainly make our role easier!  The Governing Body has prepared an Annual Report which 

is on the website which sets out our work during the last year. 

 

We hope everyone has a lovely Summer holiday. See you all in September! 

 

Governing Body 

Ladbrooke JMI School 

 

 


